
Sign me up ! 
Salisbury Historical Society 
Membership Application 

 
Name:____________________________ 

Address:__________________________ 

Email:____________________________ 

Member Level:_____________________ 

Scholarship Fund:___________________ 

Amount Due:______________________ 

I would like to Volunteer:_____________ 

Your personal information is never shared 

Membership levels 
Individual                  $10 
Family         $15 
Contributing        $30 
Lifetime, per member   $100 

 
Please make check payable to:   
Salisbury Historical Society 

PO Box 263 
Salisbury, NH 03268 

 
Find us on Facebook  

Salisbury Historical Society, NH 

Merchandise 
Salisbury Historical Society 
merchandise can be purchased at 
the Baptist Meeting House & 
Hearse House Museum during the 
Old Home Days in August, as well 
as throughout the Summer. Check 
our website for details. 
A few of our Salisbury items 
available for purchase 

~  Mugs 
~  Note Cards 
~  Ornaments 
~  And more … 

 

Historical Society Events 

April Scholarship Award 
May Historic Flags Hung 
June Museums Open 
June Round Robin Event 
August Old Home Days 
December Christmas Bazaar 
Events  Programs and lectures 

are free and open to the 
public 

 
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

An introduction to 

the  

 

PO Box 263 
Salisbury, NH 03268

Incorporated in 1966, a  

501(c)(3) non-profit 

www.salisburyhistoricalsociety.org 

 



Baptist Meeting House 

The location at 655 Old Turnpike 
Road, Salisbury, is open for 
Salisbury's Old Home Day.  
Additionally, Salisbury Historical 
Society meetings take place here 
during the Summer.  Check our 
website for details. 
The Old Baptist Meeting House, 
established in 1790, served as the 
worship location for the town's 
Baptist Society. Over time, as 
attendance decreased, the town 
took ownership, and in 1966 it 
became the headquarters of the 
newly established Salisbury 
Historical Society. 

Baptist Graveyard 

Located at 655 Old Turnpike Road, 
behind the Old Baptist Church 
Meetinghouse, the site is in good 
condition and easily accessible. 

The Town of Salisbury, NH, is 
responsible for the care and 
maintenance duties. 

Hearse House Museum 

651 Old Turnpike Road, Salisbury, 
is open during the Summer. Please 
refer to our webpage for specific 
dates and times. 

In 1990 the Museum was opened 
by our then President, Anne G. 
Smith. It was her vision to turn this 
building into an appropriate space 
to display the town’s horse-drawn 
hearse and the many other 
Salisbury artifacts collected over 
time. 

The Salisbury Historical 

Society’s Scholarship 

The scholarship is awarded 
annually, supported by 
contributions from members and 
donors both within and beyond our 
community, to meritorious 
Salisbury, NH, high school 
graduates. We express our gratitude 
to the donors for their generosity, 
which enables us to uphold this 
tradition. 

Historical Flags Project 

Our flags, prominently displayed in 
Summer are likely to be 
photographed by numerous tourists. 
The locations encompass Salisbury 
Heights as well as the South Road 
Village Crossroads at Route 127 
and Route 4. 

The Round Robin 

Round Robin is a local history 
awareness initiative organized by 
the Historical Societies of 
Salisbury, Andover, and Webster 
for the fourth graders. This annual 
event visits each town's Historical 
Society. Salisbury offers a 
distinctive cemetery walk featuring 
individuals interred in the Baptist 
Graveyard. The program concludes 
with a midday picnic and 
traditional games on the Salisbury 
Town Green. 

For more on the history of 
Salisbury, NH, please visit our 
website www.salisburyhistoricalsociety.org 


